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Items on the previous Sub-Committee’s Work Programme 

 

• Head of Housing & Property Services should give a report on the Housing Assessment Team, including Disabled 

Facilities Grants, in the New Year. 
• A guest speaker should be invited to speak about the Care Quality Commission in the New Year. 

• Air Quality in the District annual report – October 2015 
• Half-yearly - update on any work being done to improve air quality – April 2015 
• Report from the Housing Strategy and Development Officer (Ken Bruno) re standards this Council insists upon for its 

own housing stock in respect of health and wellbeing. 
• Update from Councillor Mrs Knight on the SW Foundation Trust Quality Accounts T & F Group 

• Use of S106/Community Infrastructure Levy (CIL) money for health issues (raised at meeting 15 December 2014) 
• Report/action plan on the possibility of running a “Walking Scheme” within the District as per the details Councillor Mrs 

Knight sent to Rob Chapleo of a scheme in Reading, and to liaise with the walking experts at Coventry and Warwick 

Sports.  (Raised 15 December 2014) 
• Warwick District Council Health Strategy Update 

• Review of HIWEB / HIWEB update 


